
 
  

 
New Issue of Provider Pulse Now Available  

  
 
Effective Date: Oct. 2023 
 
A new issue of Provider Pulse is now available online. The issue contains important information 
on policies and procedures, quality care, plan changes, and other materials pertinent to 
providers. 
 
In this issue: 

• A message about the Johns Hopkins Health Plans rebrand 
• New multi-payer platform, Availity, launching this fall 
• Medical policy updates 
• New Prior Authorization Requirements for Self-administered Adalimumab Products 

 
And more! 
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https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/-/media/johns-hopkins-health-plans/documents/all_plans/provider-pulse-summer-2023.pdf

